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An important message from FSU Office of Human Resources 
 
This message has been approved by Renisha Gibbs, Associate Vice President for Human Resources and 
Finance & Administration Chief of Staff, for distribution to all Deans, Directors, and Department 
Heads. 
 
As the fall semester approaches, we will continue to create opportunities to share information and 
answer your questions regarding the impact of COVID-19 to our campus community. On Friday, July 31, 
Human Resources will host an open Zoom Question and Answer session with Provost Sally McRorie, Vice 
President of Finance & Administration Kyle Clark, and Vice President of Student Affairs Dr. Amy Hecht. 
This is a great opportunity to have your questions about the Fall 2020 Reopening Plan answered by 
University leadership. We encourage you to submit your questions before the meeting.  

Meeting Information 
Friday, July 31, 2020   
1:30 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
Instructions for Using Zoom 
Zoom Meeting Link  
 
To submit your questions to Human Resources, please follow the instructions outlined below. Human 
Resources will select the questions that are generally applicable to the group and provide answers 
during the meeting. Unique or highly specific questions that may not apply to the group will be 
addressed individually. The deadline to submit questions is 12:00 p.m. on Thursday, July 30. 

Instructions for Submission 

• Email your questions to Gladys King at gmurray2@fsu.edu by 12:00 p.m. on Thursday, July 30.  
• Include the subject line “HR Zoom Question”. 
• If you have multiple questions, please submit all of the questions in one email. 
• There will be no identifying information included with the questions when answered during the 

meeting or posted online. 
 

We look forward to answering your questions!  
 
Questions? Please contact HR-COVID19@fsu.edu.  

https://fall2020.fsu.edu/
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